
From: Gabriela Wagener-Sobrero <Gabriela.Wagener-Sobrero@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 9:40 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Ethics approval 
 

Hi Steve,  
 
I'm writing to inform you that I attended the Milan Urban Food Policy Pact (MUFPP) Global 
Forum in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil at my official capacity between October 17, 2022 through 
October 20, 2022. Travel and accommodations were paid by the MUFPP Rio Office with no 
expectation for reimbursement. 
 

Gaby Wagener-Sobrero, MPH  

Environmental Policy Advisor | Mayor’s Office   
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